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Circular No. 12-21.                                                                        17.03.2021.                                                                          
 

(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 Dear Comrades, 

 

Sub :  Massive Success of Nationwide strike in the Banking 

Industry against Government’s decision of privatization of 

certain Banks. 

 

At the call of UFBU, the Banking Industry got paralyzed for two 

successive days – 15th & 16th March, 2021. Different organisations 

lent their moral support to the call of the strike.  Protest rallies were 

organized in different places of the country.  The strike in the 

industry got wide publicity in print and electronic media. The retirees 

also made their presence visible in different protest demonstrations.  

 

We sincerely hope that the message of the strike which is clear and 

loud will be given due cognizance by authorities concerned. We also 

believe that any attempt to undermine the glorious role of 

nationalized banks in last few decades will be thwarted by united 

struggle of serving people, retirees and the common man of the 

country.  We also call upon the Govt. of the country to review the 

decision and roll back the proposal. We congratulate our serving 

brethren for the massive solidarity displayed by them.   

 

With best wishes and regards, 

 
 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 
 

 

  

 
 

mailto:aibparc@gmail.com


 


